MINUTES OF EXECUTIVE SESSION January 9, 2001

The Greenville Town Council met at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall this date to discuss salary and benefits for Utlity employee Sheila Moore.

All Councilmembers and the Clerk Treasurer were in attendance along with Utility Supt. Gary Getrost and Ms. Moore.

Council President Ted Miller stated the Council needs a format to follow ir order for the Council to make decisions regarding salaries and benefits on employees. Councilmember David Matthews suggested these items be brought before the Council at the time of Utility budgets preparation. Council agreed a procedure must be developed; suggesting reviews, etc. be implemented.

Gary Getrost recommended the Council consider a \$1.00 per hour increase for Ms. Moore. The Clerk Treasurer advised the Council there is money available in the Town budget for 2001 to pay Ms. Moore \$75.00 per month for work she does which inter-acts with the town. He stated this is currently being done for Getrost and Gibson. Miller stated he was opposed to this arrangement for Ms. Moore at the present time.

No further business was discussed.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:25 P.M.

Presiding Officer

ATTEST:

igler, Clerk of the Council